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Good morning,

 

 

I am writing to object to the Ruby Mountains Oil and Gas Availability Analysis Project. I oppose opening park

lands to oil and gas industries. Instead of ruining our National Parks, why doesn't this administration take a look

at the very real dead end we are approaching? Other countries are taking the lead when it comes to renewable

energy and the U.S. will fall behind. Let's stop destroying our planet and embrace a clean, healthy future. Sec.

Zinke needs to stop his attack on our public lands. Once these places are gone, they are gone for good. 

 

 

On a separate note, one of the links in your public notice is not working. Please fix this as it could impact the

ability of the public to comment on this project. I am referring to the link in paragraph 9 of the PDF letter found

here: https://www.fs.usda.gov/nfs/11558/www/nepa/107601_FSPLT3_4285724.pdf

 

 

The link in that paragraph should redirect to: https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=52443

 

 

However, it instead redirects to an "invalid project" at: https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=52443.To

 

 

Please fix this error.

 

 

Thank you,

 

 

Janice Medina

 

 

Albany, NY

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


